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Frontier Airlines Resumes Nonstop Service from  
Northeast Florida Regional Airport to Philadelphia 

Celebrates with low introductory fares available only at FlyFrontier.com 
 
St. Augustine, FL (Dec. 16, 2016) – Frontier Airlines this week announced it will continue its 
low-fare service at Northeast Florida Regional Airport (UST) in St. Augustine, FL with seasonal 
return of nonstop service to Philadelphia International Airport (PHL). Service to Philadelphia will 
resume on April 21, 2017. 
 
Flights between Northeast Florida Regional Airport and Philadelphia will operate on Mondays, 
Wednesdays, Fridays and Saturdays. Visit flyfrontier.com for special offers.  
 
Resumption of Seasonal Service 
“We want to thank the Northeast Florida community for their continued support of our Low Fares 
Done Right service at Northeast Florida Regional Airport,” said Frontier Airlines spokesman 
Richard Oliver. “We’re excited to resume the only non-stop service from St. Augustine to the 
Northeast United States.” 
 
St. Augustine, the nation’s oldest city, is conveniently located near Jacksonville and Daytona 
Beach. St. Augustine boasts a year-round mild climate, perfect for exploring the area’s rich 
history or enjoying the coast.  
 
For more information or to purchase a Frontier flight, visit FlyFrontier.com, where Frontier 
guarantees you will find the best travel value for Frontier flights. 
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About Frontier Airlines 
Frontier Airlines is committed to offering ‘Low Fares Done Right’ to more than 60 destinations 
in the United States, Dominican Republic, Mexico and Jamaica on more than 270 daily  flights. 
Headquartered in Denver, Frontier’s hard-working aviation professionals pride themselves in 
delivering the company’s signature Rocky Mountain hospitality to customers. Frontier Airlines 
is the proud recipient of the Federal Aviation Administration’s 2014 Diamond Award for 
maintenance excellence and was recently named the industry’s most fuel-efficient airline by 
The International Council on Clean Transportation (ICCT) as a result of superior technology 
and operational efficiencies. 

 
For more information or to purchase a Frontier flight, visit FlyFrontier.com, where Frontier 
guarantees the best travel value for Frontier flights. Customers can sign up at 
FlyFrontier.com/email-alert receive special discounts and promotions only available to 
Frontier’s email subscribers. Special offers are also available by following Frontier on Twitter 
at Twitter.com/FlyFrontier or by liking Frontier on Facebook at Facebook.com/FlyFrontier. 

 

About the St. Augustine – St. Johns County Airport Authority: 

The members of the St. Augustine – St. Johns County Airport Authority are elected by the 
citizens of St. Johns County and server without remuneration. The Airport Authority is chartered 
by the Florida Legislature for the purpose of operating and developing the Northeast Florida 
Regional Airport on behalf of the citizens of St. Johns County. Learn more at www.flynf.com.
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